
 

February 2, 2023 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Ponderosa Woods Stream Restoration Project  
  Neighborhood Open House - Correction 

City Project WR210003 
 
 
Dear Property Owner:  
 
A letter was sent on January 30th notifying residents of this open house with an incorrect meeting date. 
The correct open house date is Monday February 13th, 2023 from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at Plymouth 
City Hall, 3400 Plymouth Blvd Plymouth, MN. 
 
The City of Plymouth is proposing to implement a drainage improvement within your neighborhood, as 
shown on the enclosed map. The proposed project is generally located within the drainage 
channel/stream that exists between 18th Avenue North and West Medicine Lake Drive and includes 
improvements that improve flow, minimize erosion downstream, and improve water quality in Medicine 
Lake.  
 
During the Open House, City and Bassett Creek Watershed staff will be available to discuss the proposed 
project concepts and receive feedback from residents and members of the public such as yourself.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 763-509-5527 or email 
bscharenbroich@plymouthmn.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ben Scharenbroich 
Water Resources Supervisor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:bscharenbroich@plymouthmn.gov



